
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School  
   School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
   Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
   Phone: 020 7987 4624 

   F r i d a y  2 1 s t  O c t o b e r  2 0 1 6  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

After half term we will be looking for a new parent governor to fill  the vacancy we have on the governing body.  I would like to invite parents/
carers to the Friday coffee morning on 11th November when I will explain the role and responsibility of being a parent governor.  I very much 
hope that parents/carers will attend.  If you are interested in being a parent governor and can’t make the meeting I will send out the information 
and I am also happy to meet you another time to discuss the role. 

Year 2 sang beautifully in their assembly this morning about the great fire of London which happened in 1666.  They told us about the great 
plague too which was very gruesome!  They worked together superbly.  Well done Year 2 I can tell that you are enjoying learning about your 
topic. 

I hope you have a good half term holiday next week.  Remember that school starts again for children on Tuesday 1st November. 

 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

THIS WEEK ’ S RESULTS:   

Class Attendance  
Number 

of Lates 
 

Lining up 

Awards 

Nursery 82.9% 8   

Reception 95.7% 9   

Year 1 97.6% 3  8 

Year 2 95.7% 3  0 

Year 3 97.5% 12  1 

Year 4 96.3% 6  1 

Year 5 96.6% 7  5 

Year 6 97.9% 10  3 

Overall  96% 58  
Well-done 

Year 1! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love  yourself ,  love  one another  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS   
 

565 Blyton House 567 Dahl House  
 

  

522 Donaldson House 562 Rosen House  

Nursery Aisha Khanum For being an enthusiastic leaner.  

Reception Mason Ikoli 
For inventing a fantastic story and 

sounding out words to write in it.  

Year 1 Muhit Bhuyian 
For being a star of the week every week. 

Always works hard and being king.  

Year 2 
Samia Akter  

Kamali 

For how fantastic she has done in her 

writing since the start of Year 2.  

Year 3 
Amy Hurt 

Syed Istiak Ahmed 

For really concentrating in maths and 

working independently.  

Year 4 
Ehtesham Hussain 

Chowdhury  
Incredible effort in handwriting.  

Year 5 Shuhan Miah 
Growing in maturity. Trying really hard to 
always do the right thing. Keeping on task 

and contributing to all activities.  

Year 6 Chantelle Coleman  
For an improved attitude in class and 

excellent writing.  



Diary Dates: 

Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October - Half Term 
Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 31st October - Staff Training (Inset days) - School 
is Closed 

Tuesday 1st November - All pupils are back in school  

Friday 4th October - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/carers welcome 

Friday 11th November - Year 4 Class Assembly  

Friday 18th November - Nursery Class Assembly  

Friday 25th November - Year 5 Class Assembly  

Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Service - 9:30am - 
St Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        

welcome  

Friday 16th December - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January 2017 - 

(Christmas Holidays) - School is Closed 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Half Term 

Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 20th February - All pupils are back in school 

Wednesday 29th March - Easter Service - 9:30am - St 
Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        
welcome  

Monday 3rd April - Monday 17th April - (Easter Holidays) - 
School is Closed 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday - School is Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 
(school is closed) 

Monday 5th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Please remember t o check the d iary dates week ly.  
( Changes might  apply) .  

There are many activities for children in  

Tower Hamlets during the holidays. Please look 

in the  parents display board or the leaflet 

point (school office) for further information. 

You can also visit the Tower Hamlets website. 

Nee-Naw! Nee-Naw! Nee-Naw!!! Did 

you hear the sound coming from 

Nursery and Reception last week as 

we had the Fire Brigade come in for a 

visit? As a part of our topic, ‘People 

who help us’, we invited in fire   

fighters to talk about how they help 

people in our community. We were so 

lucky to hear all about how they use 

their uniforms to keep themselves 

safe from the fire if they need to 

rescue people. Also they even showed 

us the inside of their fire engine! 

This was a wonderful experience to 

help our topic come alive! 
The new lunchtime menu (October 2016 to March 

2017) is included in this week’s newsletter! 

www.myschoollunch.co.uk/towerhamlets    

Thank you to all of the                 

parents/carers who attended this 

morning’s Parent Coffee Morning. 

The activities to celebrate Black  

History Month went well!  

Well-done Year 2 and 
Year 5 for winning 
the lining up awards 
this half term.  

Both classes had a 

non-uniform day  
today, extra 10 
minutes play time at 
break and even chose 
their own activity in 
the afternoon! 

http://www.myschoollunch.co.uk/towerhamlets

